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Summer Events! 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Sports Day 
A reminder that next Friday is our sports day. We sent a letter last week with more information 
about sports day. Please be aware that if you require a school sandwich lunch, you must return 
the slip at the bottom of this letter by Monday morning or your child will not have a lunch provided 
by school. Children must wear their plain team colour PE t-shirt with plain blue shorts and  
plimsoles. They must bring a sunhat and water bottle to school. Children do not need to bring 
their bookbag for sports day. 
 
Sports day starts at 10.30am and all children will be involved throughout. Sports day will then  
finish at around 12.00 and you are then welcome to use our field for a family picnic.  
Children may return to their class at 1.00pm for the rest of the day however you are free to take 
your children home after the picnic. The gates will open at 10:15am for you to find a space. 
 
We would ask that during the sports day, if your child becomes upset then please leave them for 
staff to comfort them, if we need your help we will come and speak to you. We will be relying on 
you to cheer the children on throughout sports day! 
 
Please be aware that Nursery will have their own sports day and I will write to you early next 
week with more information about this. 
  
Parent Survey 
Please also see below a link to our annual parents survey. We are currently, working alongside 
governors, self evaluating the school ready to create our list of priorities for the coming year. The 
results of the parent survey help us plan these priorities, please fill it in by Monday 26

th
 June    

using the link below:  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/U16LUTpFBB 
  
Sun Cream 
We have had a number of parents who are bringing sun cream into school. We would encourage 
you to use ‘once a day’ sun cream. If you feel this is not enough for your child then please be 
aware that they should be able to fully administer the cream for themselves– staff are not able to 
administer sun cream. I have found roll on sun cream great for my children.  
 
Please hand the sun cream to your classroom TA’s in the morning (not the school office) and 
they will ask you to complete a permission form. If we do not have a permission form, we will not 
administer sun cream.  
 
NEU Strike 
Please be aware that on 5th & 7th July the NEU have announced two days of teacher strikes. I 
will write to you as soon as I have more information about which teachers will be striking.  
 
I hope that you all have a lovely weekend.  
 
Mr Pritchard 

https://forms.office.com/e/U16LUTpFBB


Attendance 

Well done to Squirrel class who 
had this weeks best attendance! 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Badger— Thomas 

Fox— Ashyla 

Rabbit— Nassim 

Squirrel—Mariya 

Mole— Dominic 

Hedgehog—Jaheim 

Well done to our Stars of the Week 

Learning Awards 
 

Badger—Mishi 

Fox— Inaaya 

Rabbit—Seyara 

Squirrel—Lainey 

Mole—Isla 

Hedgehog—Burhanuddin 

Well done! 

Badger Class 99.2% 

Fox Class 94.4% 

Rabbit Class 98.5% 

Squirrel Class 99.6% 

Mole Class 94.6% 

Hedgehog Class 94.4% 

Happy Camps 

Hertfordshire County Council is once again funding 

HAPpy activity camps for children and young  

people who attend a Hertfordshire school and  

are in receipt of benefits-related free school 

meals.  

This summer, activities will be running in different 

venues across the county for children and young 

people aged between 5-16 years with those in  

receipt of benefits-related free school meals  

eligible for free, and all include a nutritious meal 

each day. 

Please find more information here: 

 https://sportinherts.org.uk/happy/booking/# 

https://sportinherts.org.uk/happy/booking/


 

 

 

 

Tue 27
th
 June 9:00am  Rabbit Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Wed 28
th
 June    Eid Mubarak Special Menu (copy attached) 

Fri 30
th
 June (10:30-12:00) Sports Day & Family picnic  

Tue 4
th
 July 9:00am   Hedgehog Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Tue 11
th
 July 9:00am   Mole Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Fri 14th July 9:00-10:00am Year 2 Play      

Fri 14
th
 July 4:00-5:30pm  Year 2 Leavers Assembly & disco 

Mon 17
th
 July    5-6.30pm Family Evening 

Thu 20
th
 July    Theme Day 

Fri 21
st
 July    1.15pm End of term 

Ashridge Estate trip for Reception (Wed 12
th

 July) 

A reminder to Reception parents/carers to book and pay for their Ashridge Estate trip. 
Our Arbor system is now open and will close on Friday 7

th
 July. 

If you need an Arbor log-in, please do not  hesitate to ask the school office. 

This week in Ducklings Class ... 

Sharing a shell 
 
This week we have been exploring the story 'Sharing a Shell'. We have been learning all about 
creatures under the sea.  
We have been using the interactive white board to count the amounts of sea creatures. 
 

 

 

 

 

This week in Parkgate Pirates ... 

Our theme this week is 'Healthy Eating'. The children were encouraged to take part in various 
activities which made them think about the difference between healthy and unhealthy food  
choices.  
 

 

 

 

Parking 

Please can all parents/carers park responsibly & respectfully in Northfield Gardens, this also 
means not parking on our zig-zag lines and yellow lines on the corner. This is to ensure everyone 
in our Parkgate community stays safe. Thank you. 
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 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
16 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Sports Day & Family Picnic Friday, 30th June 2023 at 10.30 a.m. 
 

We will be holding our sports day and family picnic on Friday, 30th June 2023. The sports start at 
10.30am and after they finish (usually at around 12pm) you are invited to bring a picnic and have it 
on the field with your child.  
 
Please send your child to school on Friday, 30th June 2023 with: 

• Their PE kit already on.   
      Plain blue shorts and school PE T-shirts 

(PE kits will be sent home on Thursday) 

• Plimsolls, NOT TRAINERS 

• A cap 

• Their filled water bottle 
 
Please can you put sunscreen on your child before they come to school if the forecast is for sunny 
weather. 
 
When the sports have finished, the children will need to return to their classrooms and can be 
collected from their usual doors. We would then like to invite you to enjoy the family picnic you have 
brought with you.  When you have finished eating you may take your child(ren) home. 
 
If there is heavy rain unfortunately, for safety reasons, Sports Day will have to be cancelled. 
 
All children will need to bring a home packed lunch unless they have returned the below form 
asking for a school dinner (this will be a cheese sandwich lunch on sports day only). 
 
Please return the slip by Friday, 23rd June 2023. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Sports Day & Family Picnic - Friday, 30th June 2023 at 10.30 a.m. 
 

Please return by Friday, 23rd June 2023 
 
 
Child’s Name _______________________________________________ Class _____________ 
 
 
Home Family Picnic       School cheese sandwich lunch       (Please tick appropriate box) 
















